Tannehill Valley Baptist Church

Zechariah 3:17

Isaiah 62:5

October 5, 2025

The Prodigals: The Story Of Us

Part 4 - "What The Father In The Story Teaches Us About God""

Luke 15:20-24

Luke 15:7 Luke 15:10
Luke 15:22-24
What The Father In The Story Teaches Us About God
1. The Father Is
Psalm 86:15
2 Peter 3:9
Romans 2:2-4
2. The Father Is Gracious And
Grace - receiving favor we did not deserve.
Mercy - not receiving the just punishment we did deserve.
Ephesians 2:3-5
3. The Celebrating Nature of God.
Luke 15:22-24
The Robe
The Ring
The Sandals

www.tannehillvalley.org email: tvbc@tannehillvalley.org (staff member's 1st name) @tannehillvalley.org Mailing Address: P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111

TANNEHILL VALLEY



BAPTIST CHURCH

"Placing The Heart Of God In The Hearts Of People"

12858 Tannehill Parkway Mc Calla, Al 35111 Phone: 477-6811 or 477-6810 FAX: 477-3421

Ministry Staff

Jonathan D. Reaves

Senior Pastor

Marty McDill

Children's Minister

Vince Melvin

Minister in Choral Music, Senior Adults, and Missions

Joshua Kent

Student Minister

Heather Kent

Preschool Family Minister and Congregational Music Leader

<u>Tannehill Valley Baptist Church</u> October 5, 2025

If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding childcare, please see one of our Greeters. They'll be glad to assist you in showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children. An announcement will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children's Worship for 4 years thru Grade 4.

Blessed Be Your Name

Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me

Welcome

Great Is They Faithfulness (Beginning To End)
O Praise The Name (Anastasis)

Message

Bro. Jon Reaves

The Prodigals: The Story Of Us

Part 4 - "What The Father In The Story Teaches Us About God""

Luke 15:20-24

Amazing Grace

Offertory Prayer

Johnny Curren

Blessed Be Your Name

E-Giving On-Line Donations (FEES APPLY)
Giving by mail or bank draft? Mail to P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111
For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org

Bible Reading Plan, Week 6, October 6-10

The Gospel of Matthew

Matthew 10:26-39,40-42,11:1-15,16-24,25-30

We are reading through the Gospel of Matthew from September – the December Christmas Readings. Bro. Jon has Bible Study Review each week on Friday, via Facebook, and an attachment on our TVBC Daily Newsflash with a link is posted on our website: www.tannehillvallev.org.

And they (the early church) gave themselves to the daily reading of the Word and to prayer. Act 2:42



Church Information and Opportunities Available

Lord's Supper Service: October 5, 2025

This evening is the Lord's Supper Service in the Sanctuary at 5 PM. Please join us as we remember our Lord's sacrifice. Nursery/Child Care is provided for babies – 4 years.

Choir Information: Vince Melvin

- Adult Choir Rehearsal 4 PM
- Children's Cross Choir No Cross Choir Rehearsal this Sunday, October 5, rehearsal will resume next week at our regular time.

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox

Thank you to all who have already taken shoeboxes to fill. There are still plenty to be adopted and filled in the Worship Center lobby today. Shipping cost is 10.00 per completed box if you wish to cover it you may make a check out to TVBC for the \$10.00 and designate it for OCC shipping. We will send one check to them in November. Completed shoeboxes need to be returned by Wed., November 5. Completed OCC shoebox may be returned to alcoves located off the hallways adjacent to the Welcome Center Foyer in the Main Worship Center. Rubber bands will be at the Welcome Center for shoeboxes requiring extra securing to keep them from spilling their contents.

October Church Business Information

Deacon's Meeting – Sunday, October 12 at 3:30 PM in the Conference Room. Business Meeting – Sunday, October 15 at 6:30 PM in Room 206 upstairs in the FLC, elevator is available.

Fall Festival 2025: Bro. Marty McDill

Save the Date and Invite Friends: Sunday, October 26 from 4-6 PM for our Fall Festival. Bins are in the lobbies to collect individually wrapped candy for Fall Festival games and activities. There are sign-up sheets at the Welcome Center and Office lobby to either host a trunk or treat or to volunteer (ages 16-up) to help Mr. Marty with games during the event.

Student Ministry Winter Retreat

When: January 16-19 at Shocco Springs Retreat Center Pay the \$50.00 deposit, please note student's name on the envelope and that the payment is for Student Winter Retreat to reserve your student's spot.

Deacon Body and Men's Ministry,

Thank you all for the lovely dinner and celebration that was provided this past Sunday afternoon. The food was wonderful and the entertainment superb! We appreciate your thoughtfulness, and we enjoyed spending time with you all.

Thank you, TVBC Widows and Widowers